
 

 

 

 

 

 

CAN YOU HELP? 
We are looking for two volunteer Trustees to join the Federation of Westminster Special Schools Charity 

Fund. We are a small independent organisation registered with the Charity Commission, since 2017. Our 

aim is to raise funds to advance the learning of the children and young people who attend College Park 

and QEII Jubilee special schools.   

Our recent projects have included a new play area for QEII and facilitating provision of specialist 

scooters. Two new minibuses are being supplied to QEII and we have funded additional equipment at 

College Park. The extra equipment and facilities have a huge positive impact on the lives and 

development of our children with special educational needs. We are very pleased to have been able to 

do this and we want to continue into the future. To help support this, we are on the look out for two new 

Trustees who will help us continue these kinds of initiatives. 

Requirements of the new trustee roles are: 

We are looking for one person who has experience of raising funds and the other should have finance 

knowledge. Both roles are unpaid. 

These skills will complement the skills we currently have and help us to move on to the next stage in our 

development. 

The Trustees meet three times a year via Zoom usually during the school day. However, you would be 

very welcome to visit both schools.  

Unfortunately, our constitution does not allow Trustees to be staff working at the Federation schools or 

the parents/carers of children at one of the Federation schools there but everyone else is welcome to 

apply. 

If you might be interested and would like to know more or would like an informal chat, please email us 

on; charity@qe2cp.westminster.sch.uk and we will get in touch with you.  

https://www.qe2cp.westminster.sch.uk/           Charity number: 1173810 
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